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Wills Hill Black Simmental 

We are a family business that run Wills Hill Black Simmental stud. We sell Pure Bred Black Simmental 

Bulls to local  Hunter valley beef producers, and get to meet many locals who have purchased our 

heifers and Bulls over the years. We  have only seen  solid support for what mining brings to the 

whole district. Our clients have seen the rejuvenation  of grazing land after mining rehabilitation to 

high live stock carrying capacity and weight gains. This has followed years of pre- mining over grazing 

and land degradation that all but left the hunter unsuitable for grazing, and overcome with weeds 

infestation such as fire weed. 

We meet young families who have been able to set them selves up financially and to provide 

security, education and confidence to their children.  Mining has provided the base for their children 

to remain in the area to fulfill  their own family growth in the same security environment. Only the 

long term presence of mining can provide this confidence and security. 

We support local schools to help a long term confidence in the area by donating steers to 

agricultural students to handle and develop for showing. The enclosed photo is a steer the Aberdeen 

St Josephs High School students prepared and were accepted to show at the Royal Easter show. 

To provide  assurance  that the local area remains confident and prosperous  the presence of mining 

is critical and we fully support the extension to the MT Pleasant  extension by Modification 3 

Yours Faithfully 

Bob, Rose, Lucy and Jo Butcher 

Wills Hill Black Simmental Stud 



 


